
 

         

 

6/21/16 

Re: BP 2016-00759 

 

Douglas Morin CEO 

City of Portland 

Planning and Urban Development Dept. 

Inspection Services Division 

389 Congress Street Rm 315 

Portland, Maine 04101 

 

Mr. Morin, 

Please withdraw our application for a permanent structure behind 468 

Forest Ave. The permit number is BP20116-00759 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Stephen Cotreau 

Program Manager 

Portland Recovery Community Center 

468 Forest Ave 

Portland, Maine 04101 

207.553.2575  

 


